



New Haven, Conn.,

March 31, 1906.

My dear Dr. Goldhizer:-

Thank you very much for taking the trouble to copy for me that article on Ibn BarrH by Ibn al-Mulakkin. It was very kind of you to offer to do it and it will be a real help to me. I had already noticed and excerpted those other passages of which you speak, in the Wiener Sitzungsberichte and the Gött. Cel. Anzeigen.

I had a letter from Nöldeke a few days ago, in which he told me about his birthday celebration, and added with special satisfaction that you and de Goeje and one or two others of his particular friends were there with him. I am waiting with interest to see a copy of our "Festschrift".

When the Oriental Society meets here week after next, I will give your greetings to those whom you know. Prof. Bacon is not here now, but I am writing to him and will send him your greetings.

Most cordially yours,

Charles C. Torrey